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16th April 2012 
 
Dr Noel Richardson 
Men’s Health Forum 
Health Promotion Department 
Dean Street 
Kilkenny 
 
Re: 2012 Grant Aid Application – Men’s Health Forum 
 
Dear Dr Richardson 
 
I wish to confirm receipt of your 2012 grant application form.  It has been 
considered by the National Grant Evaluation Committee, and I am pleased to 
inform you that your funding allocation for 2012 has been provisionally 
approved for the amount of €15,000.       
 
I would be grateful if you would please contact Ms Biddy O’ Neill, Interim 
Assistant National Director Health Promotion who will be your contact person in 
relation to drafting your Grant Aid Agreement.  Ms O’ Neill can be contacted on 
056 7777467/ Biddy.oneill@hse.ie  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Aidan O’ Sullivan 
Interim Business Manager 
 
 
cc  Ms Biddy O’ Neill, Interim Assistant National Director Health Promotion 
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